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2013 wmgsa.org Report 

 

Greetings, 

 

In January I began a complete face lift on our website. My goal was to make items easier 

to find as well as making it more appealing to the eye. As soon as that was done I began 

the task of making sure all information on the site was up-to-date. With the help of Trudy 

and Jean this was accomplished without any hitches. 

 

In 2013 I introduced two new items; WMSGA Message Board and a downloadable 2013 

schedule. I hope you found both items beneficial and easy to use. The only issue that 

continues to cause problems is the inattention by members when filling out on-line 

application. You need to make sure that each box has the correct indicated information, 

your “email address” is not your last name and your “name” is not just your first name. 

 

I still have more ideas and I would love to hear ideas from our membership. So if you 

have any suggestions of questions please feel free to email them to me at 

chacole@roadrunner.com. I hope that in the near future that the WMSGA executives will 

consider doing away with the “pre-pay” accounts and convert to using PayPal. 

 

Thanks for all your comments and praises, 

 

Sincerely,  

Charlotte Cole 

Webmaster 

 

 

 


